MARGARET MARY WARDER

Retired Laguna Beach Educator

I welcome the opportunity to work collaboratively with School Board members, Administration and the community to ensure that Laguna Beach Schools strive for Excellence. President of CSEA, for 15 years, participating at School Board Meetings illuminated my knowledge and understanding of how our district functions. As a member of numerous committees, I have the experience that is needed to continue to work towards moving LBUSD to the next level of Excellence. I will ask the difficult questions through observations and insights that need to be asked.

I Know how the district works and have the firsthand knowledge from 20 years of classroom experience understanding the day-to-day educational experience. I will strive to reach decisions for our parents and students that will improve our students' learning profiles. Being a parent, I have seen through the lens and understand parents desires for Excellence. It is necessary that our educational system provides the basics skills to develop a love for lifelong learning and encourages students to follow their passions while preparing them for real world experiences.

Registered Nurse, BA Sociology and Humanities, Rutgers University 2015 LBUSD School Spirit Award

2016 CSEA Para Educator

2016 President Obama, White House Champion of Change, Awardee

3142